
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
 

 
 

Community Alert 
 

Wanted for Home Invasion and 
Attempt Criminal Sexual Assault  

10th District (Ogden)  
 

 
About These Crimes 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 010th District (Ogden) of a Home Invasion / 
Attempt Criminal Sexual Assault that occurred on the 2900 Block of West 25th Street on 
the date of January 22nd,  2015 at the approximate time of 4:40 a.m. The below 
described offender entered a home through a window and attacked an adult female 
victim while threatening to sexually assault her.  The offender fled the home after 
sleeping children were awoken and interrupted the assault.   
 
 
About The Offender 

• Male White Hispanic  

• 29-30 years of age 

• 5'07", 130lbs 

• Wearing a black hooded sweatshirt, blues jeans, and black gym shoes 

• Hair color, eye color, and complexion are unknown 
 
 
What You Can Do 

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Keep doors and windows securely locked 

• Dial 9-1-1 to report suspicious activity immediately 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 
 
 

 
If you have any information about this incident, 

Please call the Area Central Bureau of Detectives at (312) 747-8380 
Reference - RD# HY124049 
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January 22nd, 2015 

 


